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I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB2002.  

 

Not only are young girls not mentally or emotionally equipped or mature enough to be 

making life altering, permanent decisions like this on their own that WILL have life 

long repercussions and trauma, the opens the door for sex offenders to continue 

taking advantages of young girls, without punishment or consequence. This is a 

terrifying and horrifying bill. I do NOT support this bill.  


